

Mayflower Middle School

18 Mayflower Eagle Circle, Mayflower, AR 72106 Phone: (501) 470-2111 • Fax: (501) 470-2116

February 7, 2021

Mayflower Middle School would like to request a waiver to exceed maximum class size for the 2021-2022 school year.

Our numbers have fluctuated under, at and above maximum class size in our sixth-grade enrollment for the 2021-22 school year. We currently have three classes for both fifth and sixth grade. Our enrollment on February 7th was 81 for sixth grade and 77 for fifth grade. That enrollment gives us an average of 27 students per class. The current maximum is 28 for sixth grade. Our numbers for next year predictions will have us below the maximum enrollment size.

We would like to request a waiver for class size for this current year because we have had times when we were out of compliance in sixth grade. However, we do not think we will need the waiver after this year because our fifth grade numbers are currently lower than this years sixth grade.

If you have any questions please contact me at 501-470-2111 or email me at kkoch@mayflowerschools.org.

Sincerely.

Kimberly Kooh

Principal